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I am a registered and licensed dietitian in Oregon. Although semi-retired, I continue 

to be active in my professional organization and in advocating for improvements in 

malnutrition and nutrition-related activities.   

 

I am supporting SB 1174, which modernizes state law to license all qualified dietetic 

and nutrition professionals and regulates the practice of medical nutrition therapy as 

a recognized component of medical care. I would like to request support and 

approval of SB 1174, please. 

 

Thank you very much for supporting SB 1174 

 

Terese Scollard MBA RDN LD FAND FASPEN 

 

Beaverton, Oregon  97007-6179 

 

 

 


